

Friday Letter for Parents and Carers

6th March 2020

Headteacher Update



Dates for your Diary

March

6th Training Day

W/C 16th Enterprise Week

18th Parent/Teacher Consultation

Evening

20th Rainbow Non-Uniform Day W/C 23rd Lea Green Residential

31st Easter Fair

April

6th-17th Easter Holidays

May

25th-29th Half Term

June

26th Training Day

July

20th Training Day-No children in school

Any changes/additions will be marked in red



Sign of the Week

Book

Happy Friday everyone!

Today staff have spent the day developing and enhancing our curriculum to develop it into a three year plan. Our whole school curriculum has overarching themes that are then broken into four phases of learning; EYFS, Pre Formal, Semi Formal, Formal (these will become more evident in your child's EHCP in Section 3, 3.2)

We will be sharing a curriculum document with you to help your understanding of our child's curriculum entitlement, as it will differ from siblings in other schools.

I had the pleasure of chairing two EHCPs this week and it was wonderful to hear that Grace in Twigs attends her local Brownies troop -it was delightful to hear about this community inclusion and would love to hear from more of you on the community opportunities that your children access -l'd love to create a display in school evidencing this. Please could you upload a picture onto Tapestry that you would be happy for me to use in a school display (if you make a note in the home/school book that would also be helpful).

I hope you have a lovely weekend.

Olivia

Olivia Hargreaves





Buds have had a wonderfully busy week. We went to Tropical World in Leeds where we saw fish, lizards, snakes, monkeys, bats and meerkats to name a few. We had a lovely time discovering all the creatures and enjoyed lunch in the café before going back in for a 2nd go!

We have also been learning about pirates for World Book Day. Our story is 'The Night Pirates' and we are hoping to have lots of fun dressing up for this too. The children made their own peg doll pirates to use in the sensory pirate ship tray. We went to a neon disco in the week. This was super fun looking at all the colours and lights. What a super week!











Ethos Statement: I can share my favourite book

City Screen- Autism Friendly Screening

Wall-E is to be screened on Sunday 8th March the screening will start promptly at 11.15am. All tickets for this show cost £3.00. Please could wheelchair users book in advance so they can have enough spaces available. Please contact the cinema, if you should have any special requirements on 01904 612940 or email cath.s@picturehouses.co.uk. Thank you



Trunks



What a great day Trunks class had last week on a train ride to Doncaster. We all loved looking out the window as we were whizzing along. We then spent some time looking around Doncaster before heading to McDonalds for lunch, what a lovely day!

Panathlon



Some of our children took part in a Panathlon at the University this week. The children were amazing, they participated in all the activities and received a medal and certificate at the end of the day.



Bereaved Children Support The next drop in session will be on 7th March 2-4pm Oaken Grove Community Centre, Reid Park, Oaken Grove, Haxby, York YO32 3QW For more information email info.bcsy@gmail.com

